Sand Lake Community Council Agenda
July 12 MONDAY 2004 7pm
Calvary Church Jewel Lake and 80th

AGENDA

Legislators update

Assembly Update

Airport Update

A representative with ACS will be here to share on the Cell tower @ MCGill St.
A representative will be presenting school site selection

Our police officer representing Sand Lake may be here to share on paint ball
parks...Confirmation was not received before this agenda went out.
Committee reports:

Northwood Extension

Gravel Pits/Kincaid

Strawberry Road Project- this committee may be introducing a resolution
tonight

e Open for New Business

e Close

| had the pleasure of meeting with a few DOT employees regarding the project of the
WELCOME TO SAND LAKE sign. We are drafting up designs and dimensions to
present to all the entities so that we may move forward on this project. Exciting! Will
keep us all posted!

In our last meeting we had the privilege of having a very comfortable time hearing our
Representative Norm Rokeberg share with us at length on many issues. We all had a
chance to ask him so many questions. It was refreshing as this was the most difficult
session in our teleconferences with our legislators. Thank you Representative Norm
Rokeberg!

Our last meeting was one with many new faces! Many neighbors were gathered
together with big concerns regarding a cell tower wanting to be placed in the Mc Gill
Street area.Mr. Nardini presented himself very professionally and took back to his
bosses our concerns.

On June 26, One big dream came true in my life as well as the life of many others. Our
project at Jade Field Park (mainly the concession/scorekeeper building and fields) is
completed and what a day it was! There are not enough words to express the gratitude
to ALL who made this park the NICEST facility in our city! Thank you to the current
board of directors of Dimond West Little League for allowing us who began to connect
with those who finished this beautiful project. A must go see!

| don't usually express myself personally regarding issues that come before the council.
But | am taking the liberty to do so now. | am very concerned over an email | received
from the Sand Lake PTA. | really feel like possibly the designers of the Strawberry
Road intersection/light are causing a wedge to come in between us as a community. All
stakeholders should be at the same meeting hearing the same thing and this is NOT
happening. Everyone is concerned about the safety of our children...and many of us are
concerned that having a light at the intersection was a $500,000 project is now a 2.1
MILLION dollar project. | have concerns with this...especially when the powers that be
try to justify their spending on a NEW plan! We all need to be at this table to talk. | hope
this happens. SOMEBODY HEAR ME!



Thank you to Betty for taking the position as our FCC secretary/office manager....no
easy task!! Thank you Betty and welcome aboard!

| have received a notice that the parks in our area that are up for some bond money to
be spent on them may be happening very soon. | believe 2 years ago we were at this
same place and things were put on hold for | don't know reasons.

Delong Lake a dock, Linden Park a walkway, Gladys Wood Park

| will keep us updated on their progress.

The Flowers at the 4 corners looks just BEAUTIFUL! Thank you to all the
volunteers.

Our Leaders of our AWARE neighborhood group met for dinner and discussion and are
ready to continue to keep all our neighbors informed with literature and a block party.
Being ready for disaster is critical! This is an exciting time with our neighbors and we
are becoming more and more AWARE....Ready for disaster as a neighborhood!

This is such a powerful opportunity for many reasons. Are you ready to be a leader in
your neighborhood? Please call and we can direct your call to Steve Beardsley with the
MUNI and we can help Steve and you get started!

Sherri Jackson

223-0684 cell

jacksonsherri@hotmail.com

We meet every second Monday of each month.
Summer time we are grateful to meet at Calvary Church

Enjoy your SUMMER!




